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2017 International Convention in Chicago 
 

 
 

Check out the website for more information regarding the International Convention:                    
http://lcicon.lionsclubs.org/EN/attendees/registration-information.php 
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Lions, 
For your information, here are some tentative training dates.  They may change as noted.   
It is not necessary that each of you attend.  I am just keeping you informed. 
  

June 10, 2017 (Sat) – Zone Chairs 
July 15, 2017 (Sat) – Club Officers (The 1st C off G will probably be on the 22nd; the 1st cabinet meeting  
                                           will probably be on the 29th, if they stay consistent with this year.) 

 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
  
Lion Lyn Porterfield, PDG 
GLT-D Coordinator 

 

 
Calendar of Events 

 
 
June 2017 
June 30-July 4, 2017 – 100th Lions  
International Convention  
Chicago, Illinois 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 

Events and articles for the Roaring Lines, District Newsletter, should be sent Lion Mary Brunkhorst, 
mbrunhorst@mfa-inc.com  by the 5thof the month for the newsletter.  Please have your document(s) 
ready to download directly to the newsletter.  We anticipate the newsletter to be sent out around the 
20th of month. 
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